
Burdwan Raj College 
Notice 

Parents/Guardians of students of UG Semester IlI (4 Year Hons Programme) 
are requested to attend in a meeting with teachers of the concerned 
Department of the Major subject of their wards to be held in the respective 
departmental premises on 29 April 2025 at 11.30 AM. 

Please treat this as extremely important with regards to the academic pursuit of 
the students. 

Departments are requested to widely circulate the message and make necessary 
arrangement for proper and smooth conduction of the same. 

19 April 2024 Teacher-in-Chàrge 
feacher-jn-Ch¡rge 

Burd wan Raj Gollege 
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